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Are you looking for a safe and fun Halloween 
activity for your family?
The houses in USF’s Greek Village will open 
their doors on October 29th for the 3rd Annual 
Trick or Treat with the Greeks Halloween Event. 
Parents are encouraged to bring their children of 
all ages. Along with door to door trick or treating, 
the Greek community will provide additional 
activities for your children to enjoy. The event is 
free and open to the public. USF Faculty, Staff 
and Students with children are encouraged to 
attend!

Housing & Residential Education • Office of Fraternity 
& Sorority Life • Greek Village Council 

For reasonable accommodations, please
contact Jeff Fusco at jfusco1@usf.edu or
813-974-1220 (FL Relay 711)


